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Katie,
 
I have updated this parcel.
 

  David Yurich
Property Description Technician, Senior
Hennepin County Recorder/Registrar of Titles
Property Identification and Platting Unit
Phone:  612-348-3272
300 South 6th Street
A-500 Government Center
 

From: Katie Fitzsimmons <kfitzsimmons@ci.orono.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 9:05 AM
To: David J Yurich <David.Yurich@hennepin.us>
Subject: RE: [External] Orono - addresses for unassigned properties
 
Thanks, David! I love the simplicity. J
 
The property owner at 4685 Saint Andrew Street  has requested a change of address. Please make
the following changes.
 
Old Address & PID
4685 Saint Andrew Street
PID: 06-117-23-31-0017
 
New address:
415 North Arm Drive
 
 
Let me know if you need anything else on my end.
 
Thank you!
Katie
 

From: David J Yurich [mailto:David.Yurich@hennepin.us] 
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 8:54 AM
To: Katie Fitzsimmons
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Subject: RE: [External] Orono - addresses for unassigned properties
 
Hello Katie,
 
You can send them in an email is fine.
 

  David Yurich
Property Description Technician, Senior
Hennepin County Recorder/Registrar of Titles
Property Identification and Platting Unit
Phone:  612-348-3272
300 South 6th Street
A-500 Government Center
 

From: Katie Fitzsimmons <kfitzsimmons@ci.orono.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 5, 2021 4:30 PM
To: David J Yurich <David.Yurich@hennepin.us>
Subject: RE: [External] Orono - addresses for unassigned properties
 
Hi David,
 
I will be doing the new address assignments for the City of Orono. I am taking it off Nola
Dickhausen’s plate. What I am wondering is if you have a preferred method or format that I use?
Also, what information do you need? I have one that I need to send over your way, but I wanted to
check in with you first before sending it over.
 
Please let me know.
 
Thanks!
 
Katie
 
 

From: David J Yurich [mailto:David.Yurich@hennepin.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 1:59 PM
To: Katie Fitzsimmons
Subject: RE: [External] Orono - addresses for unassigned properties
 
Katie,
 
Thanks for the fast reply, I have updated these parcels.
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  David Yurich
Property Description Technician, Senior
Hennepin County Recorder/Registrar of Titles
Property Identification and Platting Unit
Phone:  612-348-3272
300 South 6th Street
A-500 Government Center
 

From: Katie Fitzsimmons <kfitzsimmons@ci.orono.mn.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 12:57 PM
To: David J Yurich <David.Yurich@hennepin.us>
Subject: [External] Orono - addresses for unassigned properties
 
Good afternoon Mr. Yurich,
 
Please see the attached, it is the Hennepin County form regarding PID and address assignments. Let
me know if you have any questions.
 
Also, is there a preferred method to how to get these address assignments to you, prior to this form
being filled out? I am only a couple months in the job here at Orono, so just wondering if
you/Hennepin County has a preferred method. Please let me know.
 
Thanks!
Katie
 
Katie Fitzsimmons
Planning Assistant
Direct: 952.249.4620
2750 Kelley Parkway, Orono, MN 55356
www.ci.orono.mn.us
 
All permitting can be done through the city’s online portal, here.
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